
 
 
DATE:  March 21, 2022 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Mayor McEnerny-Ogle 
     
RE:  City Council Policy Framework on Oregon Tolling and Congestion Pricing  
  Program  

 
 
Background 

Following an update from staff on the Oregon Toll Program on February 7, 2022, there was 
discussion among Mayor and Council members about revisiting a policy framework on the ODOT 
Toll Program adopted by the City Council in 2018. Staff returned to Council on March 7th with the 
2018 policy framework and received direction to collect proposed edits from Council members 
for discussion at the March 14th Council workshop. At the March 14th workshop, Mayor and 
Council reviewed an updated version of the policy framework based on comments received 
following March 7th. There was not consensus on the revised draft and a call for any final 
feedback was proposed. Two Council members provided feedback following the March 14th 
Council session.   
 
Next Steps 
Attached for discussion at the March 21st Council session is an updated version of the policy 
framework on ODOT Tolling based on feedback from Council members between March 7th and 
18th.  
 
Attachments: 
A. Council policy framework on ODOT Toll Program, March, 2022 (track changes version) 
B. Council policy framework on ODOT Toll Program, March, 2022 (clean version) 

MEMORANDUM 

https://www.oregon.gov/odot/tolling/Pages/default.aspx


 


